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RETIREMENT OF NON-EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

The board of directors (the “Board”) of Greentown Management Holdings Company Limited (the 
“Company”) announces that Mr. Liu Wensheng (“Mr. Liu”) has informed the Board about his 
retirement plan, and he will retire and resign from his position as non-executive director of the 
Company with effect from 13 April 2021. Mr. Liu has confirmed that he has no disagreement with 
the Board. The Board and Mr. Liu also confirm that they are not aware of any matters concerning 
the retirement of Mr. Liu that need to be brought to the attention of the shareholders of the 
Company.

The Board hereby expresses its sincere gratitude to Mr. Liu for his valuable contribution to the 
Company during his tenure.
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